L'Esprit Property Owners Association

Dear Fellow L Esprit Property Owners: May4, 2022

[ am writing you again similar to what I did shortly after being elected to the board, as well as
being elected president. The only difference is that at the April 14" board meeting 3 members
voted to oust me as your president. I am sending this because I know that there are many of you
that don’t have time to attend our board meetings or avail yourselves to our L’Esprit web site and
[ believe you should know what is going on.



